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Careers Information 
Year 13 - What Next  
A copy of the presentation delivered at the assembly on Wednesday has been emailed to all Year 13 students.  
Please be aware of key dates for when you need to accept your UCAS firm and Insurance offers by.  
Should you require any help and support from the Careers Department please do get in contact with us. 
 
Year 13s applying for apprenticeships  
Please attend a workshop on Wednesday 23 January during P4 in the Careers Department to find out how and 
where to apply for apprenticeships, how to complete applications and CV's and prepare for interviews. 
 
UNIQ Courses for students interested in applying to Oxbridge and competitive universities -  
Closing date 28 January 

UNIQ courses are held at The University of Oxford during April and July, where potential students can spend a 
week studying their chosen subject at Oxford and experience life in a university environment. These courses are free 
and places are limited (eligibility criteria may apply). There is also UNIQ Digital, an online learning platform available 
from April to October.  Applications close on 28 January.  
If interested please apply ASAP. For more details please go to www.uniq.ox.ac.uk  or contact the Careers 
Department.  
 
Exam Information 
Cambridge Technicals & Applied General Exams - January 2019 
Camb Technicals & Applied Generals began on Wed 9 Jan and finish on Fri 25 Jan.  A copy of the January 2019 exam 
timetable is available on the school website under Sixth Form/Exam Information.  Room/Seating information will be 
displayed in the Collins Entrance at St John Fisher, the Sixth Form Café at St Aidan’s and outside CGH at St Aidan’s for 
students to check where they need to be each day. 
 
General Information 
Wednesday Period 4 Year 13 
Mrs Payling is available in Ma7 during Period 4 on Wednesday for any Year 13’s who require some help with Maths. 
 
Debating Club 
This week Debating Club will be held on Tuesday from 12.30 in Hu1. All welcome.  
 
Year 12 Parents Evening: Thursday 7 February 
Appointment slips for Parents’ Evening will be issued during registration on Monday. Please make appointments for 
you and your parents with your subject teachers. Make sure you leave some time between appointments to allow 
for movement between appointments. 
 
 
Thank you 
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